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Hamilton, Deb

From: CBE dialogue <dialogue@cbe.ab.ca>
Sent: January-16-19 4:40 PM
To: Hamilton, Deb
Subject: important | Rosscarrock families, please complete the online survey

   

     

   

 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the 
online survey to share their preference for possible 
re-designation of students if the decision is made to 
close Rosscarrock School. 

If you haven't yet, please complete the survey 
before it closes. It will take less than five 
minutes of your time.  

Complete the survey 

It is important that we hear from as many 
Rosscarrock School families as possible to make 
sure we make the decision that is best for families 
overall. 

The survey will close at midnight, Jan. 17.  
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This message is from the Calgary Board of Education (1221 8 Street SW, Calgary, AB, T2R 0L4, phone 403-817-
4000). You can unsubscribe from receiving certain messages that are considered commercial electronic messages as 
defined in Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation.  

 


